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On June 15, 2017 was held one more charity event by International Investors Association,
about 20 Ukrainian children, were taken to McDonalds and fed a delicious lunch there was
arranged entertainment program for the children in McDonald’s. In the framework of Event the
children had lunch and given presents. International Investors Association works not only on to
attract of Investment, but actively is involved in Charity Events arrangement, for those who do
need our support. Note: Within the framework of the project "Children Ask for Peace", 20
Ukrainian Children will rest in 10 days In Ajara.  They live in the zone of hostilities in Ukraine
and whose parents are involved (or were) in anti-terrorist operations. The project was initiated
and organized by the public organization "Black Sea Women's Club" (Ukraine) and the charity
fund "Alilo 2015". The project is supported by the Government of Adjara, the Administration of
the President of Ukraine and the State Affairs Department of Veterans Affairs.
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